
 

 

TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
City of Findlay 
February 21, 2023 
 

MINUTES 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
MEMBERS PRESENT: Service-Safety Director Rob Martin, City Engineer Jeremy Kalb, 
Police Chief Robert Ring, Councilman Jim Slough. 
STAFF PRESENT:  Dave Honse, Public Works Supervisor; Kathy Launder, City Clerk. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
1.  Request of Ken Miller, 430 W. Hardin Street, for a four-way stop in the alley intersection 

between W. Sandusky St. and W. Hardin St. and Liberty St. and Hurd Ave. due to 
visibility issues caused by a wooden fence on one of the corners. 

 
Honse stated that he has no issues with installing stop signs going east and west; 
north and south will have issues due to not sufficient area for sign placement.  
Motion to place stop signs in the east and west directions in the alley intersection 
between W. Sandusky St. and W. Hardin St. and Liberty St. and Hurd Ave. by Kalb, 
second by Director Martin.  Motion passed 4-0. 

 
 
With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned. The next meeting of the City of 
Findlay Traffic Commission will be held on March 20, 2023, at 2:30 p.m. in the third floor 
conference room of the Municipal Building. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kathy K. Launder 
City Clerk 


